
 

 

 

 

On Thursday 11th October 2018, after the school’s Harvest Service, Reception Class thought about 

how fortunate they were to have enough food to eat every day. They considered how they should 

celebrate all that they have, whilst helping others who are less fortunate. 

They also looked at the role of a farmer and how their hard work and produce helps them. Reception 

Class then learnt how to make harvest bread! Mrs O’Brien and Mrs Smith invited the class to the 

school kitchen to watch the bread grow in size and then it was baked. 

Later the class held a celebration prayer service to say thank you for all the food they have. After this, 

they all enjoyed some freshly baked bread with butter and jam. 

The binoculars were made independently as a going forth message about creation. The children took 

them home to look for God’s creations on their journey home. 

 

 



 

 


